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DOC21/730678 

Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Attn: Mr Shiraz Ahmed 

2 July 2021 

Dear Mr Betts 

Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School (SSD 9483): 
Submission of Notification of Commencement in accordance with Condition B4 

I refer to the Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School 
approved on 30 November 2020. 

Further to our letter of 12 May 2021 and in accordance with condition B4 of the 
Development Consent, the Department of Education would like to notify the 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment of the revised date for 
commencement of construction works on site. Due to additional time required to gear 
up for construction, it is advised that work commenced on 25 June 2021.  

Yours sincerely 

Angelo Parissis 
Senior Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 




